From: Karen Gillan

To: Jennifer Burnett

Cc: Jennifer Arnold; RMO Mailbox

Subject: Re: Z-17-21 & B11/21, B12/21, B13/21 Notice and Request for Comments
Date: Friday, December 17, 2021 10:42:10 AM

Hi Jenn,

This property is not located within a vulnerable source protection area where significant threat
policies apply, therefore we have no further comment on this application under the Clean Water Act.

Regards,

Karen Gillan

Risk Management Official
519.376.3076 Ext. 205
237897 Inglis Falls Road
Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N6

www.greysauble.on.ca

From: Jennifer Arnold <jarnold@georgianbluffs.ca>

Sent: December 17, 2021 10:01 AM

To: Al Hastie <al_hastie@bgcdsb.org>; Angela Zolaturiuk
<angela_zolaturiuk@superiorpropane.com>; Circ WPS <circulations@wsp.com>; Consents MPAC
<Ipuconsents@mpac.ca>; Consultations Metis <consultations@metisnation.org>; Desiree van Dijk
<dvandijk@owensound.ca>; Emily Martin <manager.ri@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>; Georgian Bluffs
Applications <georgian.bluffs@greysauble.on.ca>; Jayme Bastarache
<jayme_bastarache@bwdsb.on.ca>; Juanita Meekins <execassist.ri@saugeenojibwaynation.ca>;
Land Use Hydro One <landuseplanning@hydroone.com>; NEC Owen Sound
<necowensound@ontario.ca>; Notice Review Infrastructure Ontario
<NoticeReview@infrastructureontario.ca>; OPG <executivevp.lawanddevelopment@opg.com>; B
Bloomfield <bbloomfield@owensound.ca>; Planning Grey <planning@grey.ca>; RMO Mailbox
<rmo@greysauble.on.ca>; Row Centre <rowcentre@bell.ca>; Saugeen Metis Admin
<saugeenmetisadmin@bmts.com>; Shelley Crummer <shelley_crummer@bwdsb.on.ca>; Sparlings
Propane <infofl@parkland.ca>; Sparlings Wiarton <sparlings@parkland.ca>; Superior Propane
<customerservice@superiorpropane.com>; Union Gas <ONTUGLLandsINQ@uniongas.com>

Cc: Brittany Drury <bdrury@georgianbluffs.ca>; Jennifer Burnett <jburnett@georgianbluffs.ca>; Luke
Ryan <lryan@georgianbluffs.ca>; Steven Dollmaier <sdolimaier@georgianbluffs.ca>; Tim Lewis
<tlewis@georgianbluffs.ca>

Subject: 7-17-21 & B11/21, B12/21, B13/21 Notice and Request for Comments

Good Morning,

Please see the attached public notice. Related files can be reviewed under the “Public Notices”
heading at the following link:


mailto:k.gillan@greysauble.on.ca
mailto:jburnett@georgianbluffs.ca
mailto:jarnold@georgianbluffs.ca
mailto:rmo@greysauble.on.ca
http://www.greysauble.on.ca/

https://www.georgianbluffs.ca/en/business-development/planning.aspx
Kindly provide your comments to Jennifer Burnett by January 28, 2022.
Kind regards,

Jennifer Arnold

Development Services Coordinator

Township of Georgian Bluffs

177964 Grey Road 18, RR #3 Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N5
P: 519-376-2729 ext. 202

jarnold@georgianbluffs.ca
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